PROUD WINNERS OF RHS NORTH WEST IN BLOOM TROPHY 

BEST LARGE NEIGHBOURHOOD AWARD 2018 & 2019
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FRIENDS OF SUNNY BANK VALE







      NEWSLETTER NO. 17 – SPRING 2020
The past 12 months have seen continued support for the Vale from Bradley Park Community Fund which has enabled us to refurbish the much used path from the lower crossroads down towards Edge Lane.  The funding has also enabled us to continue to pay Greenspace for some seasonal general maintenance which, combined with the efforts of a small group of local residents, has meant that Sunny Bank Vale continues to hold a Green Flag Award and, for the second year running, has won the RHS North West in Bloom Trophy for the Best Large Neighbourhood.  Our thanks also go to Councillors Ged Cooney and Barrie and Ann Holland for a donation from the Droylsden West Ward fund.  Greater Manchester Tree Station donated a ton of top grade tree chippings which has enabled us to refurbish a number of paths, our thanks go to them as well.

However Covid 19 has sadly put on hold all of our activities for the time being which means that our monthly work parties have had to be postponed.  However individuals from the Friends Group continue to do some maintenance and litter picking.  Due to the greatly increased footfall over the past weeks the Vale has seen more litter than usual but it has become obvious that due to the goodwill of local residents who have been doing their own litter picks the Vale is looking much cleaner.  So whoever you are thank you very much.

As Covid 19 continues to blight our lives it seems that a large number of local residents have discovered Sunny Bank Vale.  We hope that you have enjoyed taking your daily constitutional in the open air, enjoying the glorious weather and watching the Vale gradually begin to wake up from its winter slumbers into the riot of spring with its beautiful variety of different colours of green.  As the weeks pass by the wild flowers will begin to show, look out for them they also bring a fleeting moment of joy to brighten your day.

If you would like to help out at our next organised work party we would be delighted to see you.  We meet on the field on Peakdale Road at 10.30 a.m. (weather permitting).  It is unlikely that there will be a work party in May but the scheduled work parties for the rest of year are listed below.      


SUNDAY  21 June
SUNDAY 19 July


SUNDAY 16 August
SUNDAY 20 September


SUNDAY 18 October
SUNDAY 15 November


SUNDAY 13 December



friendsofsunnybankvale@gmail.com    
www.friendsofsunnybankvale.weebly.com

